
February 05, 2024                                                School Newsletter ~ 
 
                                        
 

The Benefit Dinner and Raffle was this past Saturday and it was a great success! Everything was beautiful and delicious. 

The grand prize ticket holder was Daisey and Jim Matson. Congratulations! 

 

Thank You! Thank you! Thank You! 

A huge thank you to our Raffle Committee: Brianna Caffery, Mo Morales, Stefanie Miller, Whitney Baker,            

Shyanne Carrion, Elijah Colpitts, Christine Lyster, Jaqueline Bell, and Aida Ignatowski. Thank you for an awesome 

event! 

● The A/V tech crew of Eric Laskey and Alfredo Hernández. 

● Room parents for the beautiful class auction projects. 

● Saint Ann families that donated wine, money and gift baskets. 

● Charise Lavarreda and Denise Mahoney for putting the beautiful prize baskets together. 

● Wilma and Michael Ogas for working the welcome table. 

● Saint Ann School parents who helped set up and clean up the hall. 

● Mrs. Chávez and Mrs. Silong, for working the prize table and handing out the prizes. 

● James Bell for being our amazing MC. 

● Middle School Chaperones, Rachel and Sean Freiberg. 

● Noemy Esparza and Elizabeth Vasku for working the dessert auction. 

● Jessicca Stepro and Jonathan McCully for working the wine pull table. 

● Alvaro Quinonez and Kelsi Quinonez for working the bucket raffle. 

● Marcelino Sarabia and Jessica Sarabia for working the class projects table. 

● Monica Jimenez and Stephanie Gougenheim who worked the mystey box. 

● Glenn and Malou Mendoza for delivering the prizes to Kerr McGee. 

● Monica Jimenez, Shelby and Joseph Mondragon for delivering supplies back to school.  

● Middle School ambassadors and dinner support.  What an amazing job you did! 

● The many local businesses who generously donated all the wonderful prizes. We truly appreciate your 

support and generosity! 

 

Thank you to all Saint Ann families! This event would not be possible without you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               

 

 

Boys Middle School                                                    

Basketball Practice Times:                                                                           
Tuesday- 3:00-4:30              

Wednesday- 3:00 - 4:30       

Thursday- 3:00 – 4:30                                                                          

                                                                                                                   
 

 

          Upcoming Home Basketball Games:                                     
2/13/24 – Trona       @ Kerr McGee     @ 4:00 

2/15/24 – Murray     @ Murray             @ 3:30 

2/20/24 – Mojave     @ Kerr McGee     @ 4:00 
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         Valentine’s Day Grams 

                            Valentine Grams will include (2) Pretzel Sticks and a pencil (decorated in a bag) 

              Grams are $2.00 each 

              Order by Monday, February 12th 

              Valentine Grams will be delivered on Tuesday, February 13th  

              Proceeds will go to the 8th Grade Retreat 

              Extra order forms are in the School Office 

 

 

 

 

               ~A Huge thank you to Little Miss Cowgirl Sweets & Treats for donating ALL supplies! 

 

● Students who participated in Mass on January 28th and wore their full uniform will have a Free Dress Day this week 

on Wednesday, February 7th. 

 

● Pizza Factory Fundraiser all day Thursday, February 8th. See the flyer in the Monday envelope. Please share with 

friends and family. You need to show the flyer or mention it upon placing your order. You will be unable to use 

SCRIP because Pizza Factory is already donating 20% of that day’s profits. Thank you! 

 

 Yearbook dedication page – Send your order form and payment to the school office. The deadline for all payment, 

pictures, and dedications is February 16, 2024. No Extensions and No Exceptions.  

 

 4th grade/5th grade Basketball- Permission slips were sent home last week. Please fill out and return if your child 

would like to participate in elementary basketball. The season will start in February and end in April.  

 

 Fat Tuesday 2/13/24 – We will have a Fat Tuesday breakfast of pancakes, scrambled eggs and orange juice thanks to 

the PTG! 

 

 Fish Fry Help !!  We are looking for a committee or a family to lead fish fry. This fundraiser makes over $10,000 

which is used for operational expenses for the school.  If you’re interested, please see the school office. 

Parent signups are posted in the school office. **************Parent Hours************** 

 

 Hot Lunch – The pink and blue order slips are in the Monday envelope. The slips and the money are due back 

tomorrow.  If you are using vouchers, please attach to the pink/blue slip. (Vouchers available for  purchase in the 

school office)                  **   Hot lunch – Quesadillas – hosted by 4th grade.  

                                        **   Hot lunch – Pizza – hosted by Kindergarten. 

 

 Birthday Grams are available for purchase in the school office for $5. 

 

Upcoming Events:  

Mon.    Feb.  05                              Library Day 

Mon.    Feb.  05                              PTG Meeting 5:30 PM CANCLELED  

Thur.    Feb.  08                              Hot Lunch – Quesadillas – hosted by 4th   

Thur.    Feb.  08                              Pizza Factory Fundraiser 

Fri.       Feb.  09                              Hot Lunch – Pizza – hosted by K Mon. 

Mon. Feb   12      Valentine Grams and money due. 

Tue. Feb   13      Valentine Grams delivered. 

Tue.      Feb.  13                              Fat Tuesday Breakfast 

Fri.        Feb.  16                              Minimum Day 11:30 Dismissal                            

 

                                                                              Have a blessed week! 


